
MOST IMMEDIATE 

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
CABINET SECRETARIAT 

ESTABLISHMENT DIVISION 
•••• 

F. No. 8/9/2023-T-VI 	 Islamabad, the 18th  March, 2024 

From: 	Section Officer (T-VI), 
Establishment Division 
Islamabad  

To: 
	

The Director, 

Cantonment Institute of Management and Land Administration (CIMLA), 
Lahore 

Subject: 	NOMINATIONS OF BS-18 OR EQUIVALENT OFFICERS FOR (04) FOUR  
WEEKS OF DOMAIN SPECIFIC TRAINING COURSE OF 39TH MID  
CAREER MANAGEMENT COURSE (MCMC) FROM 18-03-2024  

I am directed to refer to the C1MLA's letter No. CIMLA/MCMC/39/2024/263 

dated 13-03-2024 on the subject cited above and to inform that competent authority has been 

pleased to allow Mr. Omer Masoom Wazir to attend the Domain Specific Training part of 39th  

MCMC with ML&CG participants of 40th  MCMC. 

(Ambeen Ashfaq) 
Section Officer (T-V1) 

Ph: 051-9103567 
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